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Tim (Temistocle) Tucci 
B.A. Hons.,  LL.B.,  B.Ed. 
153 Brookside Road,  Richmond Hill,  Ontario, L4C-9W5   
 
19 November 2019         
 

URGENT AND IMPORTANT 
 
Dear Sirs and Ms Cilevtiz, 
 
Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>, 
Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>, 
"greg@gregberos.com" <greg@gregberos.com>, 
Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>, 
David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>, 
Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>, 
Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>, 
Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>, 
Sheila Wang <swang@metroland.com> 
 
 
Re: Regional Councillor (“Deputy Mayor”) DiPaola Motion to amend Procedural 
By-law #74-12 to move even more Council business to times limiting public 
access to that business. 
 
Mr. DiPaola’s motion clearly prejudices opportunities for public input in what’s supposed 
to be a public forum. Frankly, it appears like a transparent measure to avoid public input 
and scrutiny of the New Council’s conduct.   
 
Seriously, when will this end? 
 
All the above is respectfully submitted. 
 
 
Tim Tucci 
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